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Upcoming Diary Dates  

Monday 

19/11 

Liturgy 

Swimming 

Tuesday 

20/11 

After School Football 

(year 1) 

Wednesday 

21/11 

KS1 Handwashing  

Workshop 

After School Dance (3 and 

4) 

Thursday 

22/11 

After School Keep Fit (1 

and 2) 

Nutty Night of Nonsense 

6pm—8pm 

Friday 

23/11 

Youth Friday—A message 

from YMT 

Library—REC 

 

Attendance challenge: 

Rec –  97.9% 

Year 1 – 97.9% 

Year 2  - 98.9% 

Year 3  - 97.8% 

Year 4  -  97.8% 

Whole school:  98.1% 

National target: 96% 

15th November 2018 

SHOEBOX APPEAL 2018:  

Thank you everyone who supported the 

shoebox appeal this year. A fantastic 86 

boxes were sent away to boys and girls 

who will be delighted to receive your 

generous gifts. Who will Mr Sutcliffe 

Next weeks Statement to live by : I can work, play, rest 
and pray each day 

N Ophelia 

R Bethany  

1 Sonia 

2 Sam Y 

3 Oscar 

4 Ethan 

N Ava 

R Archie 

1 Jack 

2 Nancy 

3 Jessica 

4 Dom 

Last weeks 

attendance   

winners: 

Year  2 

NIGHT OF NUTTY NONSENSE: Thursday 22nd November 6pm—8pm. 

Please come and support the PTFA. The fantastic support for the PTFA is 

the reason I get to tell you about the exciting things below. It is the 

PTFA’s hard work that has help fund the improvement to the playground.   

TRAVERSE WALL: We have been very lucky to have Andy from Creative Ginger working with 

the Year 4 pupils to design our new traverse wall. We are very excited to see the final design 

ready for the climbing grips to be installed.  

NEW PLAYGROUND EQUIPMENT: Next week PlayForce will be installing new play equipment 

on the field and yard. The far part of the yard will not be accessible to the children. Please can 

you make sure no children go past the tyres. We hope to have our new scooter shelter before 

Christmas too.  

WALL OF REMEMBRANCE: Thank you for all the wonderful kind comments about the hard 

work of the children and staff in recognition of those who lost their lives in war.  

RECEPTION PORTAL: The portal for Reception places is open. You can find all the information 

by following the link. Click here! 

CLASS DOJO: We have 208 parents/carers on Class Dojo but only half of these users are 

viewing the school stories. Just a quick reminder that we send out lots of information out on the 

school/class stories so don’t forget to check them out.  

CHILDREN IN NEED: Tomorrow Friday 16th November is Children in Need—

SPOTACULAR -donation of a £1 to dress up covered in spots! 

YOUTH FRIDAY: Youth Friday is the 23rd November. Youth Friday is a time to 

celebrate the gift of young people in our church and schools.  The diocesan Youth Ministry Team 

have produced a short video for the children explaining to them a payer called The Examen 

which we will watch as a school.   

CAR PARK: Those parents who are dropping their child/ren off at St Roberts Club in the 

morning please make sure the ramp is kept clear so staff can use this space to park and reduce 

the congestion in the car park. Thank you for your support. 

SCHOOL FOOTBALL:  Football starts tonight for years 3 and 4, if any parents are able to help 

out with the school team could they please let the school office know as soon as possible.  

Sessions run from 4—5 every Thursday in the Leisure Centre. 

SCHOOL PHOTOS:  Orders must be back in school by tomorrow. 
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